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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

D E P A R T M E N T O F S T A T E INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
BUREAU OF PROFESSIONAL AND OCCUPATIONAL A^^gT)f , | ! jjCJCJIQ̂]

STATE BOARD OF COSMETOLOGY
Post Office Box 2649

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17105-2649
(717)783-7130

September 15, 2008

The Honorable Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION
14th Floor, Harristown 2, 333 Market Street
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101

Re: Final Regulation
State Board of Cosmetology
16A-4514: General Revisions

Dear Chairman Coccodrilli:

The State Board of Cosmetology (Board) is formally withdrawing final rulemaking 16A-
4514 relating to General Revisions in order to address issues raised by the Independent
Regulatory Review Commission staff during its review under the Regulatory Review Act. The
Board will be considering revisions to the final rulemaking at its regularly scheduled public
meeting on October 6, 2008, and anticipates that it will deliver a revised version of the final
rulemaking shortly thereafter.

Sincjpely,

Susan E. Rineer, Chairperson
State Board of Cosmetology
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